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23rd April 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are very proud to share with you exciting information about Inclusion and
Wellbeing at Biggin Hill Primary School!

In response to the survey sent in the summer term of 2020, Mrs Sargeant, Mrs Helps and I
have been working behind the scenes to implement some of the suggestions put forward by
our school community and making improvements to our existing processes.

Our website has undertaken a makeover and you will now find key information including our
SEN Report, SEN Policy, What to do if you have concerns about your child, What support is
available at BHPS, and an Intervention Menu under the Inclusion and Wellbeing tab under
About Us. You will also find descriptions about specifically developed areas to support our
children with special educational needs plus the wellbeing needs of all our children and an
introduction to SEN.

In addition, we have developed a padlet to share information regarding different SEN and
Wellbeing needs, family support and advice, ways to support your child and key links to the
Local Authority Local offer. You can find the link to our padlet under the Inclusion and
Wellbeing tab or via https://padlet.com/klawrence82/wmurbgg4yk14lf1a

In order to provide our parents and carers with information about the provisions,
interventions and support in place for their children we have invested in Edukey - a software
package for parents and carers to access key information such as learning plans,
interventions and provisions, and pupil passports. If your child is on our SEN register with a
learning plan, you will receive login details to access this service sent home via your child’s
class teacher today.

Please continue to look out for editions of our SEN bulletin, ‘Same but Different’. Previous
editions can be found on the Same but Different padlet
https://padlet.com/klawrence82/wmurbgg4yk14lf1a or via the website.

If you have concerns about your child, would like support as a family, or more information,
please remember that you can contact either myself, Mrs Sargeant or Mrs Helps via email,
through the school office, or by following:
https://www.bigginhillprimary.com/inclusion-wellbeing for more information. You can also find
our ‘Inclusion and Wellbeing One Stop Guide’ in the main office which will give you an
overview of Inclusion and Wellbeing.

Yours sincerely,

Kate Lawrence
Kate Lawrence

Inclusion Lead and Acting Deputy Headteacher
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